
From: Jeff & Morgan < > 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 12:18 PM 
To: rpingle@islandstrust.ca; SSIInfo 
Subject: Application File #1415573 
 

I am against the Application File #1415573 because: 

1.      It would create a precedent for additional loss of control on Crown Lands. 

2.      The proposed breakwater is unsafe for swimming 

3.      This would create a new high tide level 

4.      It artificially changes the environment of a solid stable rock shoreline 

5.      It will have a negative effect on fish habitat 

6.      It will need continuous replenishment 

7.      It will not solve the erosion that is coming from above the Beach 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Jeff Savin 

 

 


